FIND US ON THE WEB www.mooselodge602.org

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK Moose Lodge #602 Governor: Trent Boner Past Governor: Larry Gomez

Jr. Governor: Taylor Lisco
Tres/Sec: Scott Boner
Prelate: Tanner Miller
Administrator: Bill Auyer
Sergeant at Arms: George Emery

Trustees: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

# Moose Lodge #602 September Newsletter

#### **MOOSE HAPPENINGS**

Fall has sure been in the air the past few days. August was a great month for the lodge and sure flew by fast! School is back in session and football season has begun. We are looking into putting the Pokes on the big screen and having some College Football Game Day parties this fall. If you would be interested in helping host a party please let Becky know.

### **QUEEN OF HEARTS**

The queen is still face down! Moving into September, the pot is nearing \$21,000!! The game continues to get more exciting. Make sure to come and spend a Thursday down at the Lodge to give yourself a chance to win.

## **CHICKEN ROPING**

We will be hosting some more Chicken Roping events this fall. If you missed out on the fun last time don't miss these opportunities too. Keep an eye on your calendars to see when these events are scheduled for.

## THANK YOU

A special THANK YOU to the Helluva Hunt organization for presenting the Moose Lodge with the generous donation, the Lodge was presented with a check for \$9,500 from Helluva Hunt. This was an incredible organization that touched many lives, hats off to all who worked so very hard to make the Helluva Hunt successful.

#### **COOKS**

We are always looking for more volunteers to help cook on Thursdays, Fridays, or for special events. If you or someone you know wants to help please don't hesitate to contact Becky. If you have a special dish you want to make for a crowd this is your opportunity!

#### **BRONCOS TICKETS**

Lee and Cari Igo have donated Broncos tickets to TWO home games. There will be 3 tickets available for the Chiefs game October 17 and 3 tickets for the Raiders game on December 29. We will be making a board with 100 slots and the cost is \$25 a slot. There will be TWO winners! The first winner will have their choice at which game they want to go to and the second winner will get whatever is left. We are very excited about this opportunity and look forward to picking two lucky winners. Thank you to Lee and Cari Igo for the donation!

Catch Ya Along The Trail,

Trent